

OUT17/31274

Mr Dominic Crinnion
Ports and Water Assessments
NSW Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dominic.Crinnion@planning.nsw.gov.au

Dear Mr Crinnion

Moorebank Precinct East (MPE) Stage 2- RTS Comment on the Response to Submissions Report

I refer to your email of 31 July 2017 to the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) in respect to the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant branches of DPI. Views were also sought from NSW Department of Industry - Lands that are now a division of the broader Department and no longer within NSW DPI.

Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au.

All matters have been addressed in the Response to Submissions Report. DPI has no further comments or recommendations.

Yours sincerely

Mitchell Isaacs

Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice

DPI appreciates your help to improve our advice to you. Please complete this three minute survey about the advice we have provided to you, here: https://goo.gl/o8TXWz